
February 22, 2017 

 

 

 

TECHNICAL COMMITTEE MEETING   Regional Site, Norris Arm 9:00 a.m.. 

February 22, 2017   

 

Attendance 

Jeff Saunders, Chair  Town of Grand Falls Windsor 

Allan Scott   Ex-Officio – Chair CRSB 

Janet Purchase   Town of Norris Arm 

Glenn Arnold   CNWM Board Director 

James Blackwood  Town of Gander 

Karen White Attwood  Manager of Finance/Administration – CNWM  

Mark Attwood   Manager of Operations – CNWM  

Ed Edvans   COA, CNWM 

Wayne Manual  SNC Lavalin – Conference Call 

Karl Boone   Service NL 

Craig Bugden   Environment and Conservation 

 

Apologies 

Jody Hunt   Service NL 

Joe Dunphy   Municipal and Intergovernmental Affairs  

Marie Ryan   Environmental & Conservation 

Robert Locke   Service NL  

 

1.  Update – Progress Report from Bae NewPlan 

 

 RS13 MRF Regional Site 
 MRF Operations Manuals 

 - Dust collection system manuals were included in handover 

 

 MRF Roof Leaking 
 - SNC Lavalin will check again , but on final inspection no issues were identified with 

 the roof 

 

Regional Site - Landfill Expansion Cell #2 

 - Roads will be fixed in the Spring 2017.  A $20,000 holdback is in place on this  work. 

 

Regional Site - Laydown Yard (Area) 
- Work completed - one Deficiency to be carried out Spring 2017, valve box to be 

adjusted.  Holdback of $ 2,000  

 

 

 

Central Newfoundland Waste Management 
P. O. Box 254, Norris Arm, NL, A0G 3M0 
Phone: 709 653 2900 
Fax :709 653 2920 
Web: www.cnwmc.com  E-mail:  Info@cnwmc.com 

http://www.cnwmc.com/


February 22, 2017 

 Fall Protection Anchor System 
- Contract Awarded to R&D Construction on August 10, 2016 

-All hardware installed on all buildings 

- Sub-contractor to adjust tension on cables  

 

Waste Water Monitoring 

- Report to be submitted February 28, 2017 

 

2.   Other Business 

 

Update on Horizontal Grinder 

-Tender closed February 7, 2017  

- Five (5) Submissions – all non-compliant 

- Recommend sending out another RFP 

 

3. Update on Closeouts – Gander site left to close out. 

 

4. Next meeting – March 2017.   

 


